
Planning Application Notice 
 
 
The following planning application has been received by South Cambridgeshire District 
Council: 
 
Planning Reference Number 24/04259/HFUL 
 
Location 53 East Hatley, SG19 3JA 
 
Proposed Development Two storey rear extension with Juliet balcony, 

rework of existing rear roof pitch, and 
alterations to fenestration 

 
Case Officer at SCDC John McAteer 
 Tel: 01954 713 000 
 E-mail john.mcateer@greatercambridgeplanning.org 
 
If you wish to make comments on this planning application please use one of the 
two options below: 
  

• Online  https://applications.greatercambridgeplanning.org/ 
 
• By post  South Cambridgeshire District Council, South Cambridgeshire 

Hall, Cambourne Business Park, Cambourne, CB23 6EA.  Please ensure 
you quote the planning reference number 24/04259/HFUL and your full 
contact details.   

 
The planning documents, including the drawings, application form and supporting 
statements, can be viewed using the online link provided above.  If you have no 
internet access there are public terminals available at your local library in the Eco 
Hub, Stocks Lane, Gamlingay. 
 
Alternatively you may inspect the planning application locally by appointment with 
Kim Wilde, Clerk to Hatley Parish Council. The Clerk can be contacted on 
telephone number 07591 346835 or e-mail clerk@hatley-pc.gov.uk. 
 
The application will be discussed at an Extraordinary Meeting of Hatley Parish 
Council due to be held on Monday, 25th November 2024 at 7.00 pm in Hatley 
Village Hall.  Members of the public are welcome to attend.  
 
The consultation period is due to end on 5th December 2024. 
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